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Kick-Off Fall 2014 Season with LANJ on September 17 
The Limousine Associations of New Jersey is hosting the perfect 
kick-off to Fall 2014 with a complimentary networking luncheon and 
informational program on Wednesday September 17, 12 Noon to 2 
PM, at the Princeton Marriott at Forrestal Village…and you’re invited 
to attend!  The not-to-be-missed agenda will include the very latest 
report on LANJ’s anti-TNC illegalities fight, an announcement on 
LANJ’s soon-to-be-launched “bulletin board” service for members and 
a reveal of many money-saving opportunities now available to LANJ 
operators.  Your personal Evite for the September 17 event, which is 
being sponsored by Cadillac Professional Vehicles, the American 
Motor Products Bus Tour and Rolling Road Show and Wolfington 
Body Co., will be delivered to your email box later this week.  Please 
RSVP and then be sure to be there! 
 
 
NLA Speaks Out on Transportation Network Companies 
On August 20 the National Limousine Association, of which the 
Limousine Associations of New Jersey is a member, published its 
position on issues related to the proliferation of transportation network 
companies.  In the comprehensive document’s summary statement, 
the NLA says it “believes that the underlying purposes for regulating 
the passenger transportation industry should be applied in the public 
interests to all operators of public transportation.  This includes 
transportation network companies (TNCs)…(and) the NLA is opposed 
to treating TNCs as if they are outside of the traditional 
passenger  transportation industry and thus exempt from having to 
comply with legal and insurance requirements that are designed to 
protect passengers and the public.”  LANJ encourages you to see the 
first “News” item on www.limo.org and read the NLA position paper in 
its entirety. 
 

 
Check Out Updated LANJ.org 
The Limousine Associations of New Jersey website www.LANJ.org 



recently has been updated to include all-current information about the 
organization and its members.  A number of additional enhancements 
now are in the works including a terrific “bulletin board” feature for 
LANJ members that will be described in detail at the September 17 
meeting and a refined member listing that will permit site visitors to 
easily identify and contact your company.   
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